
Christmas Stroll Art Sale at the Quidley Gallery 
Benefitting Marla Ceely Lamb Fund/PASCON 

 
 
Thank you for participating in the PASCON Christmas Stroll art sale at the Quidley Gallery. 
You are supporting a vital service provided to island residents facing off-island cancer treatment 
and necessary hospice care here on Nantucket. 
 
Here are some important reminders: 
 

 Drop off for artwork, which may include one commission piece and two additional 
donation pieces, is between 11/8-18, during Quidley Gallery regular hours, Mon. and 
Thurs.-Sat. 10-5; Sun. 11-3. Note that they are closed Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

 Artworks may not exceed 36 inches on any side. Please, no works that have not dried. 

 The sale is a silent auction through sealed bids. Bidding is closed at 4PM on Saturday 
12/1.  On a sold commission piece you will receive 50% of the designated minimum that 
you have indicated. 

 Pick up for unsold art is Sunday, 12/2 from 11-2. You will be called Saturday evening if 
you have works to retrieve. 

 Please fill out the form below for each piece you are submitting. Extra forms will be 
available at the gallery. 

 Thank you and good luck. 
 

Retain top half for your records. 

Attach bottom half to back of artwork. 
 
 

NAME_________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL___________________________________ CELL PHONE___________________________ 

TITLE__________________________________________________________________________ 

MINIMUM BID____________________ COMMISSION_____ OR DONATION_____ 


